
conducted under the intra-mural program. The foregoing 
is, of course, predicated upon the assumption that all coaches 
will be of faculty calibre and measure up to the standards 
set by the University for its instructional staff.

Class and inter fraternity sports contests particularly 
will be more popular if, in the preparation and staging of 
the league schedules and contests, they are at least par­
tially supervised by Varsity athletic coaches.

In general the University contemplates a continuation of 
the methods which have made it strong in Physical Edu­
cation and will, for the future, have as its objective the 
proposals for development made by the Survey Committee. 
In particular the University’s athletic facilities—both plant 
and equipment—will be regarded as fully available for 
physical education students as for those on inter-collegiate 
sports squads.

INTER-COLLEGIATE ATHLETICS.

Assumption of direct control and supervision of inter­
collegiate athletics is in accord with the best practice pre­
vailing throughout the country. On this point the Survey 
Committee says :

“This latest development (University Administrative 
control and management of athletics) is entirely logical 
because of the enormous expansion of athletic programs, 
the affairs and financial aspects of which have become 
far too large and complex for either student or faculty 
enterprise or, in the light of their educational and inter­
departmental ramifications, for part-time voluntary 
alumni supervision and support.

“With Physical Education an integral part of the 
curriculum, with the impossibility of separating the 
interlocking functions of athletics and physical educa­
tion, there is an increasing tendency for athletics to 
be combined with physical education and with the aims 
and objectives of the whole University.
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